
 

 

TOWN OF LOXAHATCHEE GROVES 

TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES OF COMMUNITY RESIDENT WORKSHOP 

AUGUST 17, 2021 

Meeting audio available in Town Clerk’s Office 

 

CALLED TO ORDER 

Mayor Shorr called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

There were public comments from Ken Johnson and Katie Lakeman. 

 

Mr. Johnson made the following statement: 

 Spoke about landowners on Collecting Canal receiving a map but it didn’t include all of 

the properties. Mayor Shorr responded to Mr. Johnson stating that the flyer didn’t come 

from the Town. 

 Spoke about canals are in horrible shape-company only spray on one side and didn’t spray 

the last 50 ft of Collecting Canal. 

 Intersection at ALDI, the traffic is horrific. 

 

Councilmember Maniglia asked could a conversation be had regarding the spraying of the canals-

would like to re-evaluate (could staff re-evaluate the canals) 

Ms. Katie Lakeman made the following statement: 

 Spoke about the canals. 

 Asked what is going on with the trails behind the ALDI-nothing has changed. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
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